
School Council Meeting: 
07.11.23. 

Councillors present: 
Ella, Alistair, Madhumitha             Year 6                                                
Max, Idara, James                        Year 5                                
Lexi, Leo, Frankie, Nicole              Year 4                                      
Ariya, Joe                                     Year 3                                           
Lacey, Deivis, Liam                        Year 2      
Darcie, Ethan, Shanie-Lou (ab)      Year 1        

Agenda: 
1. Finalise ‘Feel Good Week’ 
2. Discuss buying new toys for Golden Time 
3. Councillors to explain their speech ideas. 

 
The children looked at the timetable for next week’s Feel Good Week. We discussed how the 
Drum Workshop had been booked instead of a food tasting activity, due to the amount of food,  
cost and any allergy concerns which would make this a tricky day to manage. All the children 
were excited by the idea of drumming in KS2 and Mrs Rose running a music workshop for KS1 
and EYFS.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Draper then informed the children that Miss Shaw has donated £50 to each class for 
extra Golden Time toys. The councillors were delighted (as many had suggested this in their 
speeches). Each pair of councillors was given a clipboard with a survey to find out what their 
friends would like. The results have shown that many pupils would like lego, action figures, 
 



 
board games, other games (such as Mr Potato Head, Marble Run Jenga etc.), Hot Wheels,  
Barbies, arts and crafts, dressing up, puzzles, a toy house and an air hockey/football table. 
These items will be priced up and the councillors will buy as many of these items as possible for 
the Golden Time area. 
 
Finally, some of the councillors shared their ideas for improving our school. These included: 
 

• Being allowed a bowl of ketchup on each table for Friday school lunches. 
• Having the PS4 repaired 
• Opening the school field up on Fireworks Night 
• Having ipads for the younger children to use during Golden Time 
• Raising money for more trim trail equipment (monkey bars were suggested). 

 
It was then time to close the meeting and we all look forward to a great Feel Good Week next 
week. 
 

 


